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June 12, 2013 

 
Members Present: J. Timothy Reynolds, Chair, Jeanne Paquin, Vice Chair, Joseph Duffy, Nate Peyton  
 
Members Not Present:  Steve Flynn, Kelly Phelan 
 
Staff Present:  Robert Fultz, Community Development & Planning Director 

Ellen Barone, Administrative Assistant 
 
7:40pm  Chair J. Duffy called the meeting to order 

 
The Board re-organized as follows: 
 
J. Duffy motioned to nominate T. Reynolds for Chair, J. Paquin 2nd; vote 4/0/0 
N. Peyton motioned to nominate J. Paquin for Vice Chair, J. Duffy 2nd; vote 4/0/0  
J. Paquin motioned to nominate N. Peyton for Clerk, J. Duffy 2nd; vote 4/0/0  
  
Regarding a letter of appreciation for service for Vern Wood and Sarah White, N. Peyton informed the Board 
that he has submitted a request for a citation to the state. 
 
N. Peyton will commit to representing the Board at meetings of the South Shore Coalition of MAPC.  J. Duffy 
will attend the Thursday, June 20th meeting at the Hingham Town Hall. 
 
The Board received the schedule of meetings for the second half of the year.  They were encouraged to 
respond as early as possible regarding absences as there are only six members at this time.   
 
The Selectmen have advertised seeking applicants to fill the vacancy on the Board.  If anyone knows of 
interested parties, they should submit their information to the Selectmen before June 26.  The Selectmen have 
received the memo from the Board requesting a joint meeting for the appointment of a new member. 
 
The Board received forms /templates and sample conditions that are currently in use or have been used in the 
past as well as some samples from the Town of Sandwich.  The purpose of receiving these forms is to begin 
the process of revising them to produce templates for use in future filings.  The Board was encouraged to 
begin reviewing these documents for substance and format.   
 
It was decided that the first documents to be revised should reflect the special permit process. 
 
8:07pm   Upon a motion by N. Peyton and 2nd by J. Paquin a vote of 4/0/0 

It was voted to:  Adjourn 
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